
 

 
 

 

Press Release 

For Immediate Release 

 

Shanghai Commercial Bank Announces  

Temporary Closure of Four Additional Branches 

 

Hong Kong, 7 February 2022 – Shanghai Commercial Bank (“the Bank”) announces that in 

response to the latest development of the COVID-19, in addition to the temporary closure of its 

Kwai Chung Branch and Texaco Road Branch, the following four branches will also be 

temporarily closed from 8 February 2022 (Tuesday) onwards, until further notice. 

 

Branch Address 

Sham Shui Po Branch 141 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Sham Shui Po 

Shatin Branch Shop 70B, Level 3, Shatin Centre, Wang Pok Street, Shatin 

Tuen Mun Branch Shops 1-3, G/F, Ming Wai Building,  

4-26 Tuen Mun Heung Sze Wui Road, Tuen Mun  

Wong Tai Sin Branch Shop N117, 1/F., Temple Mall North, 136 Lung Cheung Road, 

Wong Tai Sin 

 

Customers are encouraged to use the Bank’s internet, mobile and phone banking and ATMs 

services. For any queries, please call our Customer Service Hotline on 2818 0282.  

 

The Bank sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience to its customers, and appreciates their 

understanding and patience.  
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